
5526 Poplar St. 
Sweet Home, OR 97386 

Nov. 3rd Book Fair 
Ends 

Nov. 10th Veterans' 
Day 
No School 

Nov. 13th School Board 
Meeting 

Nov. 22nd - Thanksgiving 
Nov. 24th Holiday 

No School 

November 2023 

Phone: 541-367-7180 

November News 

Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be coming to a close 
on November 3rd. Be sure to get your orders in. 

Veterans' Day 
There will be no school on Friday, November 11th to 
allow families to celebrate Veterans' Day. 

Thanksgiving Holiday 
Monday, Nov. 20th and Tuesday, Nov. 21st will be 
regular school days. There will be no school 
Wednesday, Nov. 22nd through Friday, Nov. 24th for 
the Thanksgiving Holiday 

Attendance Matters! . 
Attendance is the most important factor when it 
comes to a student's success in school. In October, 
we had an attendance rate of 89%. Our goal as a 
school is 95%. 
Congratulations to our attendance winners for 
October; 
Mrs. Quest took 3rd with 91.0%, 
Mrs. Clark took 2nd with 91.2 %, 
Mrs. Griffin took 1st with 92.8%. 



MEMO: To Foster Parents who pick up or drop off their children: 

We need to ask all of our Foster parents who pick up or drop off their children for some help. 
Our neighbors who share the road that we use during this time need help getting to their homes 
during our pick-up and drop-off times. If we could please follow these guidelines, it would help 
us share the road and help keep our students safe. 

Main Building 

Please stay on the far right of the road so our 
neighbors can drive around you to get to their homes. 

Gym 

Swing 
wide 

• As you enter Osage Street, hug the right side of the road. Continue to hug the right side 
all the way around the loop. 

• Be careful not to block driveways when you stop or park. 
• Only compact cars should park on the more narrow part of the loop that is in front of the 

main building. 
• Swing wide around the corners. 
• Do not enter the loop from Poplar Street. 


